
 
 

The 2016 Greenbrier Lacrosse Invitational 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  – 
 
The Greenbrier is pleased to announce The 2016 Greenbrier Lacrosse Invitational, the first-ever Lacrosse event at the Resort 
this Friday and Saturday, March 18 and 19.   
 

 George Washington High School will host Virginia Episcopal School at 3:05 pm at the Greenbrier Sports 
Performance Center. 

 West Virginia University will host Virginia Tech at 5pm.  

 On Saturday, George Washington High School will host North Cross at 1 pm.  
 
Lacrosse is the fastest growing sport in the United States and the Greenbrier is proud to showcase this exciting event.  
Admission is $5 for adults - children are free.  Admission fees benefit GW Lacrosse.  For more information, please call – 304-

536-1110. 
 

 


